
Early detection and diagnosis can 
greatly improve quality of life for 
people living with dementia and 
their families. However, many are 
reluctant to talk about concerns 
regarding memory or brain health 
with their medical providers. 
As members of the healthcare 
team, we can be the link to early 
detection, an accurate diagnosis, 
and connecting individuals and 
families with vital resources.

For more information or registration assistance contact 
Amber Smith:      asmith@alzalaska.org        907-561-3313

Tuesday, November 14
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

Professional Class:

CLICK HERE TO REGISTERCLICK HERE TO REGISTER  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTERCLICK HERE TO REGISTER  

@ a l z a l a s k a
AlzAlaska.org

Early Detection of  
Dementia: What is Our Role?

Thursday, November 16
Online Webinar

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Online Webinar

— OR —

Free to attend! Registration required. Designed for professionals – open to anyone. 
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tel:907-561-3313
https://www.alzalaska.org/wp-content/uploads/Quarterly-Calendar.pdf
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMpduGhrjooHdI6SfSriSDuLmDqxG5kq66H
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYpcu2hrTwvHNE_eft4xUizNYZ7mz2gSPOC
https://www.alzalaska.org
https://www.instagram.com/alzalaska
https://www.facebook.com/alzalaska
https://twitter.com/alzalaska
https://www.linkedin.com/company/alzheimers-disease-resource-agency-of-alaska-inc./

